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Gower AONB Partnership Steering Group – 29 June 2020 
 

Parking on Cefn Bryn 

 

 

I would like to propose discussing the situation regarding the parking at the top of 
Cefn Bryn. I ask for this as I have been approached by many local residents 
expressing concerns regarding this matter. 
 
Steve Heard 
Vice-Chair 
Gower AONB Partnership Steering Group  
 


